
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter    

24th June 2022

 Hello everyone 

Its been quite a quiet week in school this week with classes getting their heads down to 

complete their final enquiries of the year.  

As promised, the classes and the staff for next year are outlined later in the newsletter. We 

were very pleased to appoint two new teachers last Friday – one of them, Sally Evans, has 

been teaching in Year 5 for several months now as part of her teaching training course. She 

has been an excellent trainee and we have every confidence she’ll be an excellent teacher in 

Year 5. 

We also appointed Eleanor Jones who has worked in the school before as a supply teacher 

and impressed all the staff she covered. She too was great at interview and we think she’ll be 

a great member of the Hannah More team in Year 3. 

We have adverts out at the moment for three new teaching assistants – one each for Years 5 

and 6 and one for the new Reception class. As soon as we have appointed to those posts 

we’ll update you.  We are still working on the staffing structure for our SEN and Nurture 

teams.  

Next week we have a few year groups on trips with Year 4 going to IntoUniversity on 

Monday, Year 6 to Puxton Park on Tuesday and Year 3 going to The Downs on Thursday. All 

classes have a transition morning on Wednesday to meet their new teachers. We will also 

have the new Reception children coming in on Thursday for a Stay and Play session. 

Best wishes 

Sue Ramsay,  

Head Teacher  





Current class Class next year Teachers LSA 

  Reception 
Ladybird 

Mrs Evans and 
Ms Vintin 

New 
appointee 

Reception Year 1 Gruffalo Ms Wilkinson Amy 

Year 1 Gruffalo Year 2 BFG 

Ms Goldsack (Mon, 
Tues, Weds) 

Mrs Moreton (Thurs, 
Fri) 

Vicki 

Year 2 BFG Y3 Kingfisher Ms Jones 

Sonia 

Year 2 Enormous 
crocs 

Y3 Woodpecker Ms Ellison-Smith 

Year 3 
Woodpecker/
Kingfisher 

Year 4 Swift Mr Cook Laura 

Year 4 Swallow/
Swift mix 

Y5 Dove Ms Mahmood 
  

New 
appointee 

Year 4 Swift/
Swallow mix 

Y5 Owl Ms Evans 

Year 5 Dove/Owl 
Mix 

Year 6 Eagle Mr Thomson 

New 
appointee 

Year 5 Owl/Dove 
mix 

Year 6 Kestrel Mrs Simpkins 

New classes for September 2022 








